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Funeral services were held

at Ste warts ville, MN., March
5, for Sam Nelson, 83, father
of Terry Nelson and brother of
the late Clarence Nelson.
Nelson is survived by his
wife; 11 children; 45 grand-
children; 71 great-grandchil-
dren; 3 great-great-grandchil-
dren; also 11 step-grandchil-
dren; and 17 step-great-
frandchildren; a sister, Ethel

mouse of Goon Rapids. His
first wife died in 1952 and
their three younger children,
Terry, Darrell and Roxanne
came to KimbaUton and later
were adopted by iheir uncle
and aunt, Clarence Nelsons.
Darrell lives at Dysart, and
Roxanne Carlson lives at
Rosalie, NH. All attended the
services.


